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Good Day
 
It is my belief that Schools should be able to employ people who uphold the schools values,
morals, ethics AND religion. If a teacher who is not religious wants to apply to say a Catholic or
Christian school, then the school has the right to deny them due to their religious or non-
religious background. We as parents send our kids to specific schools because the school
upholds the parents values, morals, ethics and religion. Therefore, I do not agree with the anti-
discrimination act and do not support it.
 
Kind regards\
Dr. Aliki V Strydom-Hensen
 

 




